
                  

  ESDO at the ESMO 16th World Congress on GI Cancer, 

June 25-28, 2014 in Barcelona 
 

View of the sea from the Congress venue, the CCIB Barcelona 

ESDO is proud to be official supporter of the annual ESMO World Congress on Gastrointestinal Cancer and 

our Society held a variety of activities on the occasion of this premiere global event in digestive oncology: 

 

On the forenoon of June 25, the ESDO-ESMO Expert Discussion on GE Junction Tumors took place at the 

CCIB. We were proud to assemble an excellent and multidisciplinary panel of internationally renowned experts for 

our discussion. We would like to address our thanks to the following participants who were part of this great venture: 

 

William H. Allum, UK / Fatima Carneiro, Portugal / Annemieke Cats, The Netherlands / Andrés Cervantes, Spain / 

Michel Ducreux, France / Karin Haustermans, Belgium / David H. Ilson, USA / Côme Lepage, France / Florian 

Lordick, Germany / Tamara Matysiak-Budnik, France / Philippe Rougier, France / Wolff Schmiegel, Germany / 

Thomas Seufferlein, Germany / Eric Van Cutsem, Belgium / Jean-Luc Van Laethem, Belgium /  Helmuth Messmann, 

Germany.  

 

Impression from the ESDO-ESMO Expert Discussion on GE Junction Tumors, held on June 25  from 08:00 to 12:00 at the CCIB, 

room 120-121. 



 

Outcome of this 3rd ESDO-ESMO Expert Discussion is prepared for publication in the prestigious Oxford Journal 

Annals of Oncology. ESDO Members will receive an alert upon publication. Meanwhile, do not miss to read the 

Clinical Practice Guidelines & recommendations from previous expert meetings that have already been published. 

 

Members of the ESDO Governing Board and Advisory Council also contributed to the scientific core programme 

of the 16th ESMO World Congress on GI Cancer. By clicking the link below you can download all of the presentations 

currently available. Select individual presentations to download by clicking on the presentation title: 

http://www.worldgicancer.com/wcgi/WGIC2014/presentations.asp 

 

On June 26, the ESDO Governing Board met with the ESDO Advisory Council to discuss the further 

development of our Society. We are exited to present you new ESDO activities and ESDO Member benefits 

shortly. Visit the ESDO website on a regular basis to stay up to date and do not miss to read our monthly 

newsletter being sent to all of our members. Please contact the ESDO Office if you face any problems in receiving 

our newsletter or in case your email address has changed. 

All ESDO Members are invited to send us their ideas, thoughts and feedback on ESDO at any time.  

Your voice is important to us! 

 

Impression from the ESDO Governing Board & Advisory Council Meeting held on June 26 at the CCIB 

 

Last but not least we want to thank all of you who stopped by our ESDO information booth at the congress´ 

exhibition June 25-28. It was a pleasure meeting you there! Our booth attracted many interested physicians and 

researchers who wanted to learn more on our Society and want to join us as new members of ESDO.  

 

We will be in touch! 

With best regards from ESDO 
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